
 

1450 W Cambridge St, Springfield, Missouri 65807 
Voice/TTY:  417-886-1188  --  Toll Free:  800-676-7245 

 

 

 

[Date] 

 

[Restaurant Name] 

[Restaurant Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

 

Dear [Restaurant Name] Management, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We appreciate your commitment to providing accessible 
dining experiences to all members of our community. As part of our ongoing efforts to 
ensure inclusivity, we have conducted an anonymous evaluation of your restaurant 
through our Restaurant Access Points (RAP) survey. 

 

The RAP survey focuses on five aspects of accessibility: the parking lot, entrance, inside 
the building/tables, restrooms, and a restaurant’s customer service. These elements are 
essential to ensuring that individuals with diverse mobility needs can enjoy a seamless 
dining experience at your establishment. 

 

Upon reviewing the results of the RAP survey, we have identified areas in which 
improvements could be made to enhance accessibility. We understand that every 
restaurant faces unique challenges, and we are here to support you in addressing these 
concerns. 

 

The following area(s) did not pass our survey expectations: 



 

 

 

 Parking Lot 
 Entrance 
 Inside building/tables 
 Restrooms 
 Customer Service 

 

We strongly encourage you to consider making improvements in at least one of the 
identified areas. This step will not only enhance the dining experience for individuals with 
disabilities but also demonstrate your commitment to inclusivity and social responsibility. 

 

If you have any questions or require guidance on how to improve accessibility in any of 
the specified areas, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Our RAP Committee is more 
than willing to provide assistance and share best practices to help you make the necessary 
changes. 

 

We believe that by working together, we can create a more accessible and welcoming 
environment for all customers. Your dedication to this cause is commendable, and we 
look forward to witnessing positive changes that will benefit your establishment and the 
community at large. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your commitment to making 
dining accessible to everyone.  

 

Sincerely, 

The RAP Committee at empower: abilities 

 


